
Ladies and gentlemen, 

As we gather here today for our Annual General Meeting, I am reminded of 

our humble beginnings. It feels like just yesterday when we took those 

first bold steps into the unknown, armed only with our passion and an 

unwavering belief in our mission. 

Reflecting on our journey, I can't help but think of the countless 

milestones we've achieved together. Remember the time when we celebrated 

our first major milestone? The air was electric with excitement and 

purpose. We were fueled by late nights and countless cups of coffee, 

determined to make our dreams a reality. 

We've also faced challenges along the way--those unexpected hurdles that 

tested our resilience and strengthened our resolve. Yet, with each 

obstacle, we emerged stronger, driven by the vision that brought us 

together in the first place. 

We stand here today not just as colleagues but as a tightly-knit family. 

We've shared laughs, weathered storms, and supported one another through 

it all. This sense of camaraderie has been our secret ingredient, the 

glue that binds us together. 

As we look to the future, let us carry forward the lessons of our past. 

With the same tenacity and spirit that have defined our journey thus far, 

I am confident that there are no limits to what we can achieve. 

Here's to celebrating our past, embracing the present, and forging an 

even brighter future. 

Thank you. 


